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I submitted a driver’s license and certified copy of my birth certificate the first time I 

registered to vote. I should not have to repeat the process with every election. In 

spite of what proponents of this bill would have us believe, fraud is negligible here in 

Oregon; within the margin of error. This bill will make it more difficult, if not 

impossible, for working people and those with disabilities to vote. These people 

largely vote democrat. And that’s what proponents are really after. If you have to 

cheat to win, you don’t deserve to! 


